
March 16, 2021 

To: Senate Judiciary Committee 

Re: Opposition to House Bill 1298 

This is a terrible Anti-Trans Athlete bill that cruelly targets trans-students under the age of 18, 

particularly trans girls. I do not understand why our state government would act to hurt our very own 

children. Growing up and being different as a child is a burden and scary.  We need to find ways to take 

care of each other; not hurt each other. Please do not support this bill. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kaye Carlson 


